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         06th December 2018 

Dear parents, 

 

Letters Sent Home this Week 

 

URGENT REMINDERS – ALL CLASSES 

- Please ensure you return the permission slip for the school production. 

- If you haven’t already done so, please send in your £5.00 for the school 

production T-Shirt (classes 1-3 and some of class 4). 

- Class 2 Sunnyside – permission slips need to be in school tomorrow and children 

should be collected from Sunnyside Church on Monday at 2.45pm. 

- Class 4 Bloomsbury Theatre – we shall be purchasing the train tickets on 

Monday so ensure your slip and payment are with the office tomorrow.  Class 4 

children to be at the station at 08.55am and be picked up from Berkhamsted 

at 2.45pm on Friday 14th December. 

 

Cake Sale – Friday 7th December 

On Friday 7th December, Jessica Buesst, Karianne Baess and Ruby Fitzsimmons, are 

organising a cake sale in aid of Battersea Dogs and Cats home.  Please come and help 

yourself to a tasty treat for a small donation. 

Many thanks Jessica, Karianne and Ruby. 

 

Nail Varnish 

Can you please ensure that your child does not come to school wearing nail varnish and 

that long hair is tied back at all times. 

 

Thank you from “The Friends” 

A huge thank you to everyone who supported the Christmas fayre last Saturday.  We 

raised around £3,300 for the school and lots of fun was had by all.  Thank you 

especially to the many people who took time out to help in lots of different ways to 

make the event a great success. 

 

Hopefully you have all received the Christmas cards, tags, mugs etc. you ordered 

adorned with your child’s Christmas art work.  A big thank you to Claire Franklin for 

organising this, which has brought in a huge £300 for the school, thanks to your 

generous support. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Class 4 – Isle of Wight Payments 

Just to remind you that the third payment of £60.00 is due on 12th December.  

Please ensure all outstanding payments are paid into the office no later than Friday 

14th December, in time for banking before the Christmas break. 

 

School Uniform 

We shall be ordering uniform the first week back after Christmas so please ensure 

all orders are on the system no later than Monday 7th January.  If you require 

anything in Size 32 please speak to the office before ordering, as we have a large 

number of these in stock. 

 

School Production – Wednesday 12th/Thursday 13th 

The children have been working very hard and are very excited and looking forward 

to performing to you all next week.  Please drop your child off at school at 6.30pm 

each evening. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Charis Geoghegan 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


